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From Forbes.com, June 1, 2010:

In a commentary written for Forbes. com, Eric Smith, associate director of the Tulane
Energy Institute, says oil companies need the U.S. less than the U.S. needs oil
companies.

To read the entire commentary, visit Forbes.com:

http://www.forbes.com/2010/06/01/oil-companies-united-states-bp-opinions-
contributors-eric-smith.html?boxes=Homepagelighttop

Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.

https://freemannews.tulane.edu/2010/06/02/forbescom-the-us-should-value-oil-companies
http://freemannews.tulane.edu/wp-content/uploads/2010/06/forbes_home_logo.gif
http://www.forbes.com/2010/06/01/oil-companies-united-states-bp-opinions-contributors-eric-smith.html?boxes=Homepagelighttop
http://www.forbes.com/2010/06/01/oil-companies-united-states-bp-opinions-contributors-eric-smith.html?boxes=Homepagelighttop
http://www.forbes.com/2010/06/01/oil-companies-united-states-bp-opinions-contributors-eric-smith.html?boxes=Homepagelighttop
https://freeman.tulane.edu/academics
https://freeman.tulane.edu/academics

